

Chief of Police

Ashburnham Police Department

99 Central Street Ashburnham, MA 01430 (978) 827-4110 fax (978) 827-5703 www.ashburnhampd.org



Dear Ashburnham Residents,

After 35 years in law enforcement, I have decided to retire as your police chief effective on Friday July 15, 2022, a position that I have held for almost 17 years.

I wanted to take a moment and thank you for your support over the years for both the police department and the emergency dispatch department. When I came here in October of 2005, there was much that needed to be done. I honestly feel that over the years much has changed for the better and the Ashburnham Police Department and Dispatch Center has rose to the occasion. This has only happened because of the commitment of the men and women of those departments, the support of town officials and ultimately you the residence of Ashburnham.

As I walk away from the profession that I have so much passion for, I am confident that you have one of the best police and dispatch departments with some of the most committed employees.

Again, thank you for all your support and it has been a pleasure working for the town and with all the town employees and committee members over the years.

Sincerely Yours.

Loring Barrett Jr. Chief of Police